
 

 

 
24th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you had a lovely Easter and were able to enjoy some of the sunshine we have been 
having. I imagine this Easter was very different to previous ones but i hope you were able to 
enjoy spending time with family either in person or over video call. 
 
The week has seen year 9 complete 1346 assignment questions on maths watch. This is 
staggering and there is even some individuals who have been going above and beyond to 
complete extra questions. Miss Andrew’s creation station has gone down really well this 
week. I have seen many entries from year 9 and I hope this continues to grow in volume. 
As a reminder, the Creation Station tasks are completely optional, if you have any questions 
about it then please contact Miss Andrews at kandrews@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
Getting back into the routine of remote learning may be challenging. I hope that as we 
come to the end of the first week back your child has found time to work but more 
importantly has been able to establish a work life balance. It is important that your child 
does take time to relax and unwind and I am keen to hear how they are spending their free 
time. 
 
Spanish lessons for me personally have been going well. I recently sat my first test with Miss 
Fry and i was rather pleased with myself. I always struggled with languages at school and 
have found the challenge rather different to most of my previous experiences.  
 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at JTichband@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
Best wishes, 
James Tichband 
Year 9 Leader 


